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The London Assembly Transport Committee has written to Transport for London (TfL) and the British
Transport Police, calling for a decision to withdraw blue light capability from TfL Emergency Response Unit
vehicles to be reversed.

ERU vehicles were given blue light status following the London Assembly review of the emergency response to
the 7/7 tube and bus bombings in 2005.
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https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2025-07/Withdrawal%20of%20blue%20light%20status%20from%20Emergency%20Response%20Unit%20vehicles.pdf

